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08/08/2022  00:01:262022/1419/P OBJ L We are surrounded by masts and things that we are able to get connectivity from as we are in a city. So can 

easily access this anyway. 

It can affect signals for phones that are not 5G, like 2, or 3G, or other appliances like a radio, as we have 

experience of this ourselves. We cannot get a signal properly on our radio. People have had problems getting 

signal on a phone in certain places in their home that are surrounding St Pancras Hospital since installation of 

masts. Furthermore, it is a good idea to have these on top of a hospital? With all of their equipment? I think 

not. 

There has been a lot of health issues that are possibly being caused the waves of the masts.

We are surrounded by all of these waves from different things like masts, why add more and make it worse.

07/08/2022  16:08:232022/1419/P COMMNT Anne Bolsover We object to the installation of 5G telecommunications equipment on the grounds that no one knows if it is 

100 percent safe, it causes interference with the equipment in properties nearby, both to telephones, radio and 

broadband and it is totally out of keeping with the construction of the roof and tower of a building with 

significant historical significance.

We live on the top two floors of Grade II listed Georgian terrace on Charrington Street NW1, directly opposite 

the tower and hospital rooms beneath. 

The present telecommunications equipment has already interfered with our phone, radio and broadband on 

the side of the house nearest to the Hospital. We presume the new equipment will cause even more problems 

for us. 

The present equipment on the roof and tower look totally out of place in this historic area. They ruin the look of 

the tower altogether. Surely they would be better placed on the roof of the much higher buildings in Granary 

Square or the roof of the new 22 - storey monstrosity Grand Central Apartments, currently under construction 

on a public green space. Unfortunately everything gets dumped in Somers Town. The general feeling is that 

we simply don¿t count. 

We love the history of our area, but unfortunately Camden doesn¿t seem to. 5G belongs on the roof of ultra 

modern buildings, not on those with a sense of our past.

07/08/2022  11:01:392022/1419/P COMMNT Not stating as 

comments will be 

unpopular

I think it is great. Looking forward to the better signal.
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